
  

MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF MUNICIPALITY
OF ZEPCE
19.02.2021 12:08  

  

  

A meeting between representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs
led by Director, Mr. Zeljko Obradovic and representatives of Municipality of Zepce, Municipal Mayor
Mr. Mato Zovko and his Assistant Ms. Brigita Lovric was held in premises of the Federal Geodetic
Administration on 18 February 2021.

Participants discussed the projects implemented in Municipality Zepce by the Federal Geodetic
Administration. Priority activity in 2021 is certainly the public presentation of cadastre data and putting in
official use for almost half of the territory of the Municipality Zepce (14 cadastral municipalities).



Considering that both legal and technical conditions have been created, the public presentation of cadastre
data were agreed and a more precisely work dynamics will be agreed between Municipality and
Administration. Municipality of Zepce will also be a Real Estate Registration Project user with at least one
cadastral municipality for the purpose of the land registry establishment. At the meeting it was also
discussed the address register, the sales price register and the digital archive.

At the end of the meeting, it was expressed satisfaction with the cooperation so far and agreed guidelines
for further implementation of projects and activities.
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